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Friday, September 15, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Redhound Tailgating!

Sunday, September 17, 2023   
	 9:00 am	 Choir Rehearsal
	 9:30 am	 Sunday School
	 10:30 am	 Worship Service-			 
			   3rd-5th Grade Class   
	     corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
	 11:45 am	 New Member Lucheon 
			   in Fellowship Hall
	 4:00 pm	 Handbell Choir
	 5:00 pm	 Youth Activities

Monday, September 18, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Finance Meeting

Tuesday, September 19, 2023
	 3:45 pm	 Ruth’s Bible Class
	 5:00 pm	 Lyidia’s Cloth
				    		
Wednesday, September 20, 2023
	 5:30 pm	 Wednesday meal			 
			   New reservation system this 		
		                 semester (see inside page). 
  	 6:15 pm	 4th Quarter Business Meeting
	 6:15 pm	 Children and Youth Activit-		
			   ies         	            
	 7:00 pm	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, September 21, 2023
               12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Saturday, September 23, 2023
  2:00 pm - 7:00 pm Youth Fall Kickoff Howdy Retreat
	

Come out and support the Corbin Redhound football team pregame 
for some Fun, Free Hotdogs, and Fellowship starting at 5:30 pm, Friday, 
September 15 for their debut on the new Campbell Field against Fredrick 
Douglas High School. There will be a huge crowd so come early, wear 
your red and white, bring your chair, and look forward to a great game!!!  
Donations will be accepted to raise money for the Karlyle Keith Young 
Cancer Fund. 



First Baptist Church at Worship

A Summer in Rome

September 17, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Romans 14:1-12; Matthew 18:21-35      

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Sanctuary Choir Anthem
“Because He Lives”

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“We Are the Lord’s“     

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Jeremiah Banks - (325) 301-8311
If you are unable to reach this minister, 
please leave a message on voice mail. Mes-
sages will be monitored at regular intervals.   
Deacon:   Bill Hacker - (606) 224-0284

  
   September 3, 2023 Offering Summary
   Budget Offerings		  $         7,794.00	
   YTD Budget Offerings:	 $    407,869.40
   YTD Budget Goal:		  $    500,100.00
   Loose Change Offering
   for September.		  $               19.44
Loose Change received in September will be           
used for Corbin Schools Family Resource and 
Youth Services Centers. 

Budget Update! We have only 2 weeks before 
our fiscal year’s end. To meet our budget goal 
of $520,104 we need $112,234
by September 30th. 

Sanctuary Flowers 
Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, September 17, 
2023 are placed in memory of Mom and Dad,

MILDRED and HAROLD ADKINS
by

Johnny and Kim Bolton
__________________________

A gift has been given to the Food Pantry 
by

Our Friendly State Farm Agent

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in  
memory of Pat Parkey 

by
Fredina Cobb
Anna Litteral

Jenny Watkins and Bob Cain
______________________________

Prayer Alert Notifications
The Prayer Alert master list is being updated. 
Prayer alerts are brief text messages describing 
an emergency needing an immediate preyer re-
sponse. These texts are IM (instant message) to 
those FBC congregants who have agreed to pray. 
To be added to the Prayer Alert Notification Sys-
tem, text Sandi Curd at 606-524-7785 (cor-
rected number from preiously pusblished 
number).

_______________________________

4th Quarter Business Meeting
Scheduled for Wed., Sept. 20 at 5:30 pm. Please 
contact the church office (606) 528-4738 if you 
would like a copy of the agenda.
This meeting will allow for discussion of the 
proposed 2023-2024 Fiscal Year budget. On 
Sun., Sept. 24 following worship service, the 
congregation will vote on the newly presented 
2023-2024 Fiscal Year budget.

Looking for motivated nursery workers!
Referrals can be made to Jeremiah

_____________________________________
Wednesday Evening Meal Reservations

If you have not already contacted Jill to confirm 
your WEEKLY Standing Reservation for this 
semester, you need to do so by Mon., Sept 18. If 
you prefer to make a reservation each week, you 
will need to call Jill by Mon., Sept 18 for Wed., 
Sept. 20th

	 Youth Retreat Sat. Sept 23

____________________________________
It’s Shoebox Time!

Please support the Christmas Boxes for Appa-
lachia Program by donating washcloths for the 
month of September. You can drop off wash-
cloths outside the church office on Sundays or 
Mon.-Thur. 8-4. Or you may prefer to make a 
finacial donation with your regular offering by 
indicating all or a portion of your offering to 
Shoebox Ministry. Thank you for supporting 
such a worthy cause. These shoeboxes may be 
the only gift a child receives for Christmas. 


